

[TO: Elias Carr. Old Sparta, N.C.]

Charleston

Don 3rd 1897

My dear Cousin

A week or two since I  
declined an offer of \$120. for W K Mills  
Stock made to Mr Pashell of Yorkboro in  
behalf of a client of his - Though willing and  
desirous to sell it at \$140 - You told me  
last summer that in the event of a decision  
on your part to sell your own stock you  
would make a serious effort before selling  
it for less than \$140 - Do you know of  
any one who will give that? I have thought  
it wise to postpone any effort to sell it  
until after April - Trusting that the 6  
months between Oct 97 and April, 98  
should give a good showing on the part of  
the price - What is your opinion about the  
matter - I sincerely trust  
you are feeling better - Alice is about  
as usual - little apprehensive of change - Love



Has been with us for several days - She left ~~last~~  
or 3 days since - I hope Eleanor is fully  
served - and that Mrs. Carr has not one  
dormander of her Summer military - All  
I should send love of, they know I was writing  
for your family & yourself, and doubly  
loyal in the affections of this household

Yours very sincerely

B. S. Brown